
From: G Murphy [mailto:gibmurphy3@hotmail.com]  
Sent: Friday, August 11, 2017 10:09 AM 
To: Monroe, Pamela 
Cc: info@northernpass.us 
Subject: Nothern Pass Project 
 

Dear Ms. Monroe, 

 

I want you to know that I am, as well  as many of my neighbors are, in favor of the Northern 
Pass Project.  You might think from the opponents' campaign that they represent all of us NH 
citizens.  They do not, they are just loud.  One of their taking points is 'greed.'  I suggest that 
they might look in the mirror. 

 

We in New Hampshire, New England, as well as the rest of our country need electric 
power.  We are all in this life together and must take the larger view rather than the parochial 
one.  Hydro is a clean source of electricity. 

 

Regards, 

 

Gib 

 

Gilbert T Murphy - Bristol 
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